St. Fillan's Primary School

1a Main Street HOUSTON PA6 7EL

Tel No: 0300 300 0182

Email: stfillansenquiries@renfrewshin www.st-fillans.renfrewshire.sch.uk

http://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/stfilanspc http://stfilanspc.easysearch.org.uk

Head Teacher: Mrs Claire Mackenzie



Children's Services

Wednesday 23rd February 2022

Ash Wednesday Mass

Dear Parent/Carer,

As COVID restrictions continue to ease, we are now permitted to take part in wider school gatherings. As such, the children will attend Mass on <u>Wednesday 2nd March 2022 at 9.30am</u> for Ash Wednesday Mass.

As this is a Parish Mass, we would ask that the children 'Dress for Excellence' and wear school shirts, ties and school shoes where possible.

Children in Primaries 5 to 7 may wish to wear a face covering, should they wish to do so and any other child.

We look forward to the opportunity of coming together once again to celebrate and worship as a Parish family.

Take care and stay safe.

(Mackenzie

Kindest Regards,

Mrs Claire Mackenzie

Head Teacher











Be Brave Unleash Creativity Demonstrate Excellence Show/Radiate Enthusiasm 'In Learning, we are growing and succeeding Together.'

Be Brave Unleash Creativity Demonstrate Excellence Show/Radiate Enthusiasm 'In Learning, we are growing and succeeding Together.'